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Government of Pakistan       8:15  Hours 

Ministry of Water Resources                                    11
th

 July 2025  

Office of Chief Engineering Advisor/ 

Chairman, Federal Flood Commission  

                                                                                             6-Attaturk Avenue, G-5/1, Islamabad 

       Fax No. 051-9244621 & www.ffc.gov.pk 

 
FLOOD WARNING FOR DG KHAN DIVISION HILL TORRENTS  

 (DISTRICTS DG KHAN & RAJANPUR REGION) 

 

Pakistan Meteorological Department (PMD) has issued a Flood Warning stating that as per the 

latest Meteorological Conditions, MEDIUM LEVEL FLASH FLOODING is expected in the hill 

torrents of DG Khan Division (Districts DG Khan and Rajanpur Region) from the period of 08:00 

PM of 11
th

  July 2025 to 03:00 AM of 12
th

  July 2025.  

 

    All concerned organizations are advised to remain Vigilant and take all necessary precautionary 

measures well in time to avoid loss of precious human lives and damage to private and public property. 

 
 
 

 

(Hussain Shigri) 

Senior Engineer (Floods) 

 

Distribution: 

1. Chief Secretary, Government of the Punjab, Lahore.  

2. Secretary, Irrigation Department, Government of the Punjab, Lahore.  

3. Chief Engineer Irrigation DG Khan. 

4. DCO  Rajanpur . 

5. DCO  DG Khan. 

6. DG PDMA Punjab 

U.O. No. FC-I (02)/2025, dated 11-07-2025. 
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